
 St Margaret’s Church 

9am Holy Communion
10.15am Alll ages together in the
Orchard
with Revd. Hannah Gordon 

Church Newsletter | Issue #37

www.stmargaretschipstead.org

13th October  2024

Page 1

Twentieth Sunday 
after Trinity

Contact Us
Revd. Hannah Gordon                   

01737 552157                           
rector@smchipstead.org

Admin office                           
01737 552160                           

admin@smchipstead.org

First  Communion
20th October

Children will be offered a chance
to take communion for the first
time again on Sunday 20th
October so no-one will miss out
on this special moment. 
 

The week ahead

Morning Prayer 9.15am
Bereavement Cafe in the
Orchard at 2.15pm

Tuesday 15th October

Maggie’s Song 9.30am to
11.15am in the Orchard 

Friday 18th October

Morning Prayer 9.15am

Parish Office will be open from
10am to 1pm.  Please do drop
in for tea, coffee, cake  and a
chat. 

Wednesday 16th October

Join us for half an hour or more as
we host 24 hours of continuous

prayer! You do not have to sign up,
and we would love as many people

as possible praying, as we see
what God has in store for us.

There will be creative ways to pray
and respond, as well as being quiet

and still in God's presence.

Friday 11th October
Friday Youth 6-7.30pm in
the Orchard
 Saturday 12th October
to Sunday 13th October 
24 Hours of Prayer
9am to 9am

Hannah will be on leave
from 22nd October to 2nd
November. Deborah will be
on leave from 26th
October to the  3rd
November

The Parish Office will be
closed on Wednesday
30th October.

mailto:rector@smchipstead.org
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Following the refurbishment of Mugswell Mission Hall in the summer, we proudly held
our first service – our traditional Harvest Festival on 29th September. We were sad &
sorry to miss Reverend Hannah on this occasion but Libby Egwuba ably stepped in to

lead the service and vocals. The hall looked splendid, decorated with ye olde farm
implements, autumnal flowers and vegetables. The traditional service included an

address on the farming year and was followed by another regular feature, namely the
auction of generously donated, local produce. 

Our next service is on Saturday 14 December @ 6 pm for carols with the Chipstead
Singers, followed by a reception with mulled wine and mince pies.

.

Mugswell Hall

https://www.canva.com/design/DAF-FgH6PDE/tR9OUhTSCHPnGHKp9xySBQ/edit?utm_content=DAF-FgH6PDE&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=sharebutton


www.stmargaretschipstead.org Page 3

Church Newsletter | Issue #37 13th October 2024

https://www.canva.com/design/DAF-FgH6PDE/tR9OUhTSCHPnGHKp9xySBQ/edit?utm_content=DAF-FgH6PDE&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=sharebutton

